
HOUSTON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

MEETING MINUTES 


• 
TUESDAY, February 5,2019 

The February 5, 2019 meeting of the Houston County Board of Elections was called to order at 
5:30 p.m. by Chairman Henry Childs. 

Members of the Board Present: Henry Childs, Chairman R. A. (Tony) Robbins 
Katherine Shelton, Vice Chairman Phyllis Taylor 

Member Absent Barbara Waddle 

Members of the Staff Present: Beverly Nable, Registration/Election Supervisor 

Chainnan Childs called for the approval ofthe January 8, 2019 meeting minutes. A motion was made 
by Phyllis Taylor with a second by Katherine Shelton to approve the minutes of January 8, 2019. The motion 
was approved. 

REGISTRATIONIELECTION SUPERVISOR REPORT 

Active/Inactive registration figures as of February 5,2019 

State is looking at new voting equipment for the whole state 

Informed Board Members of a House Bill for voters to vote at any precinct within there county on 

• 
election day. 


OLD BUSINESS 


None 


NEW BUSINESS 

Members were given copies of the election contract for City of Perry Election. Motion was 
made by R. A. (Tony) Robbins and second by Phyllis Taylor to approve the contract and send 
to the City of Perry, all approved. 

Phyllis Taylor moved to form a committee to explore the requirements of conducting the City 
ofWamer Robins elections. The committee would consist of Chairman Henry Childs and Vice 
Chairman Katherine Shelton. Katherine Shelton seconded the motion. R. A. (Tony) Robbins 
moved to amend the motion to include a representative from both political parties on the 
committee. The amended motion was approved. 

There being no further business Phyllis Taylor made a motion to adjourn at 6:20 p.m. 
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Henry Childs, Chairman 
March 5, 2019 

This meeting was conducted in accordance with the Georgia Meeting Provisions of Title 50, Chapter 14 of 
Georgia Code. • 


